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SUMMARY OF BILL:   Authorizes an appointed guardian or conservator to file a motion 

to transfer the guardianship or conservatorship from the court making the appointment to a court 

in another county.  Establishes conditions and process for such a transfer.  Establishes a 

maximum fee for filing of motions in such cases. 

 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
 

NOT SIGNIFICANT 

 

 Assumptions: 

 

• The proposed legislation will not impact the total number of conservatorships or 

guardianships in Tennessee. 

• Any increase in the number of hearings in local courts is assumed to be minimal and 

absorbable within existing judicial resources. 

• The legislation caps the fee for filing a motion or petition in such cases at $18. 

• Any revenue derived from such fees is assumed to offset equally the administrative 

burden and expenses of the courts and is otherwise estimated to be not significant. 

• Any fiscal impact to state or local government is therefore estimated to be not 

significant.   

 

 

CERTIFICATION: 

 
 The information contained herein is true and correct to the best of my knowledge. 
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